From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:49:16 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 5:39 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
kenneth Wheeler

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Global News

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I expect this change to result in an increase of about 20% in our hydro bill.
It is already high relative to city dweller’s rates, and to our Quebec neighbors, so I feel this is patently unfair.





